
 

 

Compassion Trust Wisdom Fellowship Friendship Peace 

 

This week in Year 3  
 

Monday 2nd June 2025 
 

English: We will be revisiting a variety of genre this week. Our writing will include a recount, retelling a 
familiar fairy tale and writing a letter. 
 

Maths: We will consolidate our work on multiplication and division and then start a new unit on time. We 
will begin time by introducing clockfaces with Roman numerals while at the same time revising o’clock, half 
past and quarter past and quarter to times. 
 

 

Homework: 
Homework will be handed out on Friday as usual and will consist of some work on accurate placing of 
capital letters and full stops along with a Maths activity on Roman numerals and telling the time. This 
homework is due in on Wednesday 11th June. If, due to exceptional circumstances, this homework is likely 
to be late, please let us know as soon as possible. 10 minutes reading and 5-10 minutes times tables and 
number bond practice should also form part of your child’s daily routine. 
 
 

Spellings:    
In the test on Wednesday 4th June, children will be tested on their Star Colour spelling list 
 
New spellings will be sent out on Wednesday after the test. The new words will be homophones and near 
homophones:  peace/piece, rain/reign/rein, medal/meddle, rode/road, scene/seen, fair/fare. The new 
words will be tested on Wednesday 11th June. 
 

Other Matters: 

• Welcome back for the final term of Year 3. We hope that you all had a restful May holiday. 

• PE this term, will be on a Tuesday and Friday. The Tuesday session will be Dance led by a dance 
specialist. 
 
 
 

 


